
19th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Tutankhamun Museum Wednesday 8th May 2024

On Wednesday 8th May, Year 3 will be visiting the Tutankhamun Museum in Dorchester followed by a short visit to
Weymouth Sandworld for our Sandcastle pyramid competition. This will support their learning on the Ancient
Egyptians. It will be a great opportunity for the children to experience a range of Egyptian artefacts, as well as build
on the knowledge they have learnt this half term.

We will travel to Dorchester by coach, stopping off at Weymouth Sandworld, before returning to school at the end of
the school day. The children will be accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire visit.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch, sun hat and sun cream in a rucksack that they can carry with them. If
your child is entitled to FSM and you would like us to provide them with lunch, please indicate this on the form.

The cost of the trip will be £23 per child, this should be paid via ParentMail. It is necessary to ask parents to make a
voluntary contribution as without parental support, or a considerable shortfall in contributions, the trip will not take
place.

Please complete the consent form following this link no later than 12pm Friday 3rd May and pay via ParentMail, if
you have not completed the form and paid by the deadline, then unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Miss J Cornell

Head of Castle Cove- Primary

https://forms.gle/hH34gJJzEX8WQ57i6

